



Week 29 12/5/2023

Message from Miss Wheeler

A huge well done to our wonderful Year 6s who completed their SATs this week. All of us at Brunswick Park are incredibly proud of Year 6 - their hard work, determination and positivity shone brightly.

Year 6, you should feel very proud of everything you have achieved! Well done!

Year 4 had a brilliant time at Carroty Wood. Over the past couple of days they have taken part in many exciting activities including canoeing, archery and pedal karting. We can't wait to hear all about it!

I wish you all a great weekend and look forward to seeing you next week.

Breakfast Club and After School Club - A polite reminder

If you wish for your child to attend Breakfast Club and After School Club please book online in advance.

Parent Meeting Relaunch

We are pleased to announce the relaunch our Parent Meetings on Monday 5th June at 2.30pm at 3.15pm in the Parent Hub.

We aim to strengthen our community partnerships and to share our positive practice and expertise of our community.

Each session will include a presentation, time to share top tips and refreshments. The Topics will be: Art for your Heart (5th June) and Preparing for Transition (3rd July). You will need to register for a place, and information will be included in the newsletter prior to the sessions.

We look forward to starting this new adventure with you.

Mental Health Awareness Week

Mental Health Awareness Week is taking place from the 15th-21st May and the focus of the week is "anxiety".

The link below provides useful information about mental health and anxiety. https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week

Census Day Menu

On Thursday 18th May our kitchen will be providing a Census day menu called Build it your Way. The menu will consist of different types of pasta and sauces, including sweetcorn, peas and salad. This wil be followed by chocolate ice cream.

Dates for the Diary

Monday 15th May- Year 3 start Swimming Lessons

Monday 15th May- Year 5 Secondary Transfer Meeting at 3.00pm

Monday 15th May – Start of Year 2 SATS week

Thursday 18th May- Year Jam Jar Jambola for Years 3 and 4

Friday 19th May- Non Uniform in exchange for sweets/chocolate donation

Monday- 22nd May- Year 6- PGL to Isle of White

Monday- 22nd May- 2S to Florence Nightingale Museum

Tuesday 23rd May – 2F to Florence Nightingale Museum

Friday 26th May- Non Uniform in exchange for sweets/chocolate donation

Friday 26th May – Break up for Half Term at 3.15pm

Monday 5th June- Back to school, normal time

Monday 5th June- Class photographs

Monday 5th June- 5C Natural History Museum trip

Friday 9th June- Non Uniform in exchange for bottle donations

Attendance and Punctuality

Congratulations to 2F, 2S and 5C who all won the best attendance award last week with a fantastic 100% attendance.

The best punctuality goes RS, 3V and 6H. No one was late for school in any of these classes. Well done to you all.

There was no Celebration Assembly this morning due to the Year 6 SATs. The assembly will take place on Monday instead. We will publish the Head Teacher's Awards and Student of the Week Awards for today and next week in next week's Newsletter, along with Mr Reisman's PE awards.

PTA NEWS

DATE CONFIRMED: Brunswick Park Summer fair Saturday 10th June 2023

Your class reps will soon be in touch about volunteering for this event. Parents are needed to run stalls (all information will be provided beforehand) to help this event run smoothly. Any amount of time you can spare on the day will be greatly appreciated.

EA BOARD RECAP: Thank you Brunswick Park!!! A final count put us at 97 boards!!! This was an absolutely phenomenal response that we can only hope to echo in the future. If you weren't able to have a board, but would still like the school to receive a £15 contribution you can now do this on SchoolMoney.

Non school uniform/in exchange for sweets and chocolate is on the 19th May 2023. If you would like to help with collecting the donations please speak to your class rep.

Second hand book donations

Please drop any donations to the front office. Your donations will go towards a book stall at the summer fair.

PTA COMMITTEE
Chris Legg (Chair)
Lee Viric (Treasurer)
Lisa Jones (Secretary)